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Freeman Hospital License No. 24-17205-01
ATIN: Mr. Richard E. Long

Ad unistrator
1102 Kest ?2nd Street
Joplin, Md .64801

Gentlemen.

This refers to the routine safety inspection cmnducted by Mr. D. R. Gibbons of
this office on Sepcember 28-29, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC Byproduct
Material License No. 24-17205-01 and to the discussion of our findings with
Mr. E. M. Sunamaker and other selected members of your staff at the conclusion
of the Inspection.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The inspec-
tion consisted of a selective examination of procedures and representative
records, observations, independent measurements, and interviews with
personnel.

No items of noncompliarce with NRC requirements were identified durirg the
course of this inspection.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,
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D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protaction

Section I

cc: Dr. L. K. Pottenger
Radiation Safety Officer

Mr. J. Adkins, Chief
Technologist
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